ELECTRIC
W ATE R

S EWE R

21 West Church Street
Jacksonville, Fiorida 32202-3139

RECE IVED
JAN 25 ap19

Ms. Trina L. Vielhauer, Chief BUREAU O o
Bureau of Air Regulation mJ’-"\T'Imq
Division of Air Resource Management

Florida Department of Environmental Protection

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

January 13, 2010

RE: JEA Greenland Energy Center — Air Construction Permit PSD-FL-401
Notification of Construction, Simple Cycle Turbines 1 and 2

Dear Ms. Vielhauer:

Please be advised that actual construction of the above referenced units is scheduled to begin
on February 1, 2010.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Bert Gianazza of my
staff at 904-665-6247.

Sincerely,
/
wee N Clanad W
es M. Chansler, P.E., D.P.A.
Chief Operating Officer
Responsible Official

cc: Steve Pace, P.E., ECD
USEPA, Region 4, Air, Pesticides & Toxics Management Division,
Operating Permits Section



